
This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen 
Export date: Fri Feb 28 6:08:32 2025 / +0000  GMT

Fire prevention week open houses

	 

 The recent Fire Prevention Week saw lots of activity at several fire halls in Caledon. The staff at the Alton hall had a big crowd out

for an open house and pancake breakfast. Clara Bennett, 2, of Alton was pretty pleased with this helmet she received. She was

showing it off for her mother Victoria.

 

 There were fun things to try at the open house at the Palgrave Fire Hall. Firefighter Eric Gravenish was helping Thomas Spencer, 6,

aim this hose at a target while his brothers George, 2, and Henry, 4, looked on.Photos by Bill Rea
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